
From: Desbiens, Allen M <allen.desbiens@eversource.com>  
Sent: Friday, October 22, 2021 2:47 PM 
To: Davis, Lori <Lori.A.Davis@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Re: Order Issued in DE 21-020 Eversource Energy & Consolidated Communications 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
Hi Lori!  
 
Hope you are doing well - I know there have been LOTS of changes at the PUC/DOE this year!  
 
I wanted to let you know that I will be leaving Eversource to retire on November 1st.  
 
With that change I will no longer need to see PUC Orders so if possible please remove me from 
the list.  
 
Thanks!  
 
Allen  

 
 

mailto:allen.desbiens@eversource.com
mailto:Lori.A.Davis@puc.nh.gov

